2012 JU 23 3103

Secretary Chu

From: paula a. jones W
Sent: Saturday, July 2T, : /

To: Secretary Chu .

Subject: End Jordan Cove Project

D. G E.,

Please do not permit the Jordan Cove Project in Coos Bay to export natural gas to other

countries and to put the citizens and land owners of this area to be exposed to the dangers
of a LNG leak. This is an earthquake and tsunami zone. There is no reason why people's land
and safety should be put in jeopardy so that profits can be made by a natural gas company.

Paula Jones
North Bend, Oregon





